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Hello	young	environmental	enthusiasts,	
	
The	Nith	Valley	EcoBoosters	(NVEB)	are	presenting	a	family	focused	webinar,	Let's	
Talk	Plastics,	on	Earth	Day,	Thursday	April	22,	2021	from	6:30	p.m.	to	8:00	p.m.			
	
We	will	be	showing	the	film	"Kids	can	save	the	planet:	Plastic	is	forever"	produced	
by	13-year-old	Dylan	D’Haeze,	the	inspiration	for	the	event.	There	will	be	
presentations	by	Deanna	Dakin	of	the	Region	of	Waterloo’s	Waste	Management	
Division,	and	Chase	Oudshoorn,	a	local	youth	climate	advocate,	followed	by	a	Question	
&	Answer	period.	
	
The	webinar	will	also	include	a	series	of	short	pre-recorded	video	or	audio	clips	
produced	by	young	people,	and	this	is	why	we	are	reaching	out	to	you.		If	you	are	
interested,	we’ll	send	you	a	link	to	“Plastic	is	forever”,	and	after	watching	the	film,	we	
hope	you	will	want	to	participate	by	creating	your	own	video	or	audio	message.	Does	
the	film	inspire	you?	Is	there	a	problem	with	plastics	not	presented	that	you	want	to	
talk	about?	Maybe	this	makes	you	want	to	“rant”?	
	
Here	are	some	details:	
• Maximum	2	minutes	long,	but	as	short	as	you	want.	
• You	don’t	have	to	star	in	this	video	or	audio.		Feel	free	to	collaborate.		Be	creative!	
• Some	videos	and	audios	will	be	featured	during	the	webinar;	more	will	be	

displayed	on	the	NVEB	YouTube	channel	and	website.	
• All	students	grade	12	and	under	are	welcome	to	participate.	
	
If	you	would	like	to	participate,	contact	us	by	March	22nd	at	
nvecoboosters.events@gmail.com.	We	will	send	you	more	information	including	a	link	
and	password	to	the	film	and	a	permission/waiver	form.	Feel	free	to	share	this	
invitation	with	others.	
	
Hope	to	hear	from	you	soon!	
	
Dorothy	Wilson		
Communications	Officer	
Nith	Valley	EcoBoosters		
	


